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8 Deputy M.R. Le Hegarat of St. Helier of the Minister for Health and Social Services 

regarding risk and governance in Government (OQ.243/2020): 

Further to a public hearing of the Health and Social Security Scrutiny Panel on 10th June 2019 during 

which the director general of Health and Community Services agreed to provide the results of work 

that was being undertaken by a U.K. consultant on risk and governance in government, will the 

Minister advise when this work was completed and when Members can expect to receive the 

results? 

The Deputy of St. Ouen (The Minister for Health and Social Services): 

The report was received in October 2019 and since that time the Health and Community Services 

Department has been implementing its recommendations.  I am happy to share the report with 

Scrutiny members in the first instance, and then with any States Member who would like to receive 

it.   

4.8.1 Deputy M.R. Le Hegarat: 

Can I ask the Minister why, when it was promised to us once it was completed and we are almost 12 

months since it was completed, have we not already received this information? 

The Deputy of St. Ouen: 

I cannot say why that has occurred.  I have not looked back at the precise text of the discussion but if 

there was a promise made I regret that it has not been followed up, but I also note that the Scrutiny 

Panel has not asked for it until the Deputy has lodged this question, but I am very happy to provide it 

to the panel. 

 


